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VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY 

RICHMOND, VIRGINIA 23261 

W. L. STEWART 

V1cE PRESIDENT 

NUCLEAR OPERATIONS 

September 9, 1985 

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director 
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation 
Attn: Mr. Steven A. Varga, Chief 

Operating Reactors Branch No. 1 
Division of Licensing 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

Gentlemen: 

VIRGINIA ELECTRIC AND POWER COMPANY 
SURRY POWER STATION UNIT NOS. 1 AND 2 
PROPOSED TECHNICAL SPECIFICATION CHANGES 

Serial No. 
NO/ETS:acm 
Docket Nos. 

License Nos. 

85-229A 

50-280 
50-281 
DPR-32 
DPR-37 

VEPCO letter, Serial 85-229, dated April 12, 1985, submitted a request for 
amendment, in the form of changes to the Technical Specifications to 
Operating License Nos. DPR-32 and DPR-37 for the Surry Power Station Units 
No. 1 and 2. 

The proposed Technical Specification changes are to revise the Limiting 
Condition for Operation (LCD) and surveillance requirements for the 

.,:.sr,;~,,,.;,z;,,re:·actor trip bypass breakers, undervol tage trip logic and shunt trip 
logic. These proposed changes are in accordance with Items 10 and 13 of 
the NRC review of Item 4.3 of Generic Letter 83-28, dated November 15, 
1984. 

This submittal modifies the change request to include the subsequent NRC 
staff guidance provided in Generic Letter 85-09, "Technical 
Specifications for Generic Letter 83-28, Item 4. 3," for the L,imiting 
Condition of Operation and surveillance requirements for the reactor trip 
and bypass breakers, the undervoltage and shut trip logic and the manual 
scram switches. 

The supplemental proposed changes to the Technical Specifications for 
Unit 1 and 2 are included as Enclosure 1. The safety evaluation is 
included in Enclosure 2. The proposed changes and the safety evaluation 
have been reviewed and approved by the Station Nuclear Safety and 
Operating Committee and the Safety Evaluation and Control staff. It has 
been determined that this submittal request does not pose a significant 
~azard consideration as defined in 10 CFR 50.92 or an unreviewed safety 
question as defined in 10 CFR 50.59. 
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Since this information supplements our previous submittal, which included 
the appropriate application fee, no additional application fee is 
included herein. 

If you have any questions, or need additional information to process this 
request, please contact us immediately. 

Very truly yours, 

W. L. Stewart 

Enclosures 

(1) Proposed Technical Specification Change - Unit 1 and Unit 2 
(2) Safety Evaluation for Proposed Changes 

cc: Dr. J. Nelson Grace 
Regional Administrator 
Region II 

Mr. D. J. Burke 
NRG Resident Inspector 
Surry Power Station 

Mr. Charles Price 
Department of Health 
109 Governor Street 
Richmond, Virginia 23219 



COMMONWEALTH OF VIRGINIA) 
) 

CITY OF RICHMOND ) 

The foregoing document was acknowledged before me, in and for the City and 
Commonwealth aforesaid, today by w. L. Stewart who is Vice President· -
Nuclear Operations, of Virginia Power. He is duly authorized to execute and 
file the foregoing document in behalf of that Company, and the statements in 
the document are true to the best of his knowledge and belief. 

Acknowledged before me this '\ day of ~-t_"·\~--~\'L,~ , 19 i_c; __ 

My Commission expires: \--~1-u~~" \0 , 19 8C\ --'--------',,,---:..;'---- ----

(SEAL) 

S/001 




